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jïBunit of JfHmttrcal,
47 (Llimxdu-Ctiik ^1, 

iforidan. December 5th, 1922.
Telegraphic Address

HOCHELAGA STOCK, LON DON. 7.
Telephon e N°

5960 LONDON WALL.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Major-General Sir C. M. Kavansigh 
presented your letter of the 17th 
ultimo to me yesterday, and I was 
very pleased indeed to make his ac­
quaintance. He is a charming fellow, 
and it vrould.be a pleasure to me to 
be of some help to him, particularly 
as you recommend him, and I will see 
if anything can be done in the way of 
giving him stock orders.

The difficulty is that we have 
not enough business to go round with 
the brokers we already employ, and 
with whom we have had connections for 
many years, and it is most difficult 
to split up our business, 
so, it would be worth very little to 
any of them.

If we did

With kind regards and best wishes 
for the Christmas season,

Believe me,
Yours sinpbre-yy,

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,K C.B., 
McGill University,

Montreal,
Canada.


